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Auto World Import Network & 480 Steeles West Ltd. –  

Development Charge Complaint 

 

On October 26, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

 Committee of the Whole recommends the Development Charge Hearing to consider the 

charges payable by Auto World Import Network and 480 Steeles West Limited be 

adjourned to January 2024, to allow time for City of Vaughan to consider the 

development charge complaint filed by the complainant. 

 The Regional Clerk confirmed the complainant had already provided written consent to 

the adjournment decision. 
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